
Unions reject government’s plan to block pay rise
 Croatia 

Unions representing public service workers have made clear that they do not accept 
the government’s proposal to suspend this year’s pay increases, along with 
Christmas and other bonuses. Two pay increases are due to be paid this year, both 
of 2% in June and October. EPSU issued a statement supporting the unions’ position 
and criticising the government for pushing for a pay freeze for workers on the 
frontline of the fight against the pandemic.
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